
 
 

Information, terms and conditions. 
 
The Big Walk for Dyslexia 
 
Date: Sunday 12 May 2024 
 
Time: Start time will be allocated between 10.30am and 11.00am.  
 
Start/Finish:  Helen Arkell Dyslexia Charity, 24 West Street, Farnham, Surrey. GU9 7DR. 
 
Purpose: To raise funds for the Helen Arkell Dyslexia Charity 
 
Distance: The walk is approximately 5K (3.1miles) with the option of a shorter 3.7k (2.35 
miles) walk or a longer 2 laps of the park walk 8.8km (5.5 miles). 
 
Car Parking: Car parking is available in the town public car parks. 
 
Route: You will receive detailed instructions for the route including the location of toilets 
and refreshments. You may wish to bring a picnic as facilities are limited.    
The route includes some unmade paths, and you will need to wear appropriate 
footwear.  There may be mud in parts depending on the weather. 
The route crosses the road at several points. Please take extra care when crossing the road. 
 
There are some uneven sections as well as short hilly sections.  There are one or two gates/ 
stiles to be crossed, which would make the route difficult for wheelchair-users or people of 
limited mobility. 
 
Anyone taking part with a condition requiring the avoidance of strenuous activity should 
check with their doctor that this event is not considered a risk. 
 
Weather: In the event of inclement weather –cold, wet or hot – please ensure that all 
walkers have adequate footwear, clothing and drinks with them for the conditions. 
 
Young people: Those under 18 must be accompanied by an adult, who will be registered as 
in-charge.  
 
Contact mobile number: please complete this section of the booking form which is required 
for safety reasons. 
 
Cost: £5 per person registration fee to cover administration cost.  Children 12 and under 
free. 
 



 
Sponsorship:  Suggested minimum sponsorship of £20 per adult, optional for 
children.  There will be a prize for the highest sponsorship achieved by a child (under 18). 
 
Registration: It is essential to register in advance to enable Helen Arkell to account for those 
participating. 
 
Cancellation: If for some unforeseen reason the walk is cancelled, we will notify 
all registered walkers by email and post details on our website and social media.  Please 
note that registration fees will not be refunded.  We will endeavour to  
reschedule the event.   
 
Legal Information: Everyone that takes part in The Big Walk for Dyslexia 2024 does so at 
their own risk, and Helen Arkell Dyslexia Charity will not be liable for any loss, damage, 
illness or injury that might occur other than as a direct result of Helen Arkell’s negligence. 
 


